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Congratulations to all on an absolutely fantastic dog show this year!!  There was 
excitement in the air all four days and it would not have been possible without 
your help.  I heard so many wonderful comments from exhibitors, vendors, the 
public, as well as numerous happy licks from our four-legged participants.  We 
had dedicated members devoting their time and energy from Tuesday through 
Sunday and it showed!  Please take time to thank Kris and Sue for all of their 
hours and hours of hard work to make this such a great show.  
The PeeWee Class was especially sweet for me to watch as I did not get to see 
it last year.  There were 17 proud participants (ages 5-9), with 17 beautiful dogs, 
and they had a blast.  I would love to see this event get bigger and better each 
year! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I hope everyone enjoys their last days of summer.  I look forward to seeing you 
at our meeting next week. 
 
Till next time, 

Jeanette 
 

 

 A Message from our President 

 
Jeanette Stribling 
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Greenville Kennel Club – Membership Meeting Agenda 
Tuesday, August 21, 2018 7:00PM 

The Phoenix Center 130 Industrial Drive Greenville, SC  29607 

 
• Welcome Guests / Roll Call / News & Brags - Jeanette Stribling 

• Minutes of previous Membership Meeting – 7/17/2018 

• Report of Recording Secretary – Beverly Crosby 

• Report of the Corresponding Secretary – Paula Ford 

• Report of the Treasurer – Ken Spiegel 

• Report of the AKC Delegate – Gloria Askins 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
 

• Club Hospitality - Sharon Smith 

• Program – Sam Metzger 

• Sunshine – Becky Ward 

• Website & Newsletter – Ken Spiegel 

• Membership – Thecla Tyner 
1st Readings (if in attendance): Sean Gosnell, Katherine Nichols 

• Annual Title Awards – Thecla Tyner 

• Publicity/Marketing – Lance Wick 

• Training – Bob Vandiver 

• Law Enforcement – Blake Roulette 

• Finance – Blake Roulette 

• Obedience – Ruth Turner/Thecla Tyner 

• Match – Ken/Debbie Walker 
• Urgent need for an Obedience Chr. for the Match 
• Committee members – Gloria Askins, Cassie Jackson, Ashleigh Boudreaux, Trish Mitchell, 

Jeanette Stribling 

• Legislation - Beth Crocker 

• Education - Trish Mitchell 

• Historian – Ruth Turner 

• RDO – Drew Deaton 

• Show – Kris Harner 

• Trophies – Dawn Demauex 
 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

1. Show Report – Kris Harner 

2. Finance Committee – plans beg. September 

3. Board Meeting Guests – Committee Chairmen to attend the September Board meeting – J. Stribling 
• Who’s On First! 
• Outline preparation, expectations 
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4. Home Visits – Bev Crosby 
• Policies and Procedures 
• Membership Application 

 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 

1. Future program possibility – 
a. Problems and Solutions - Information Sharing 
b. When Animal Control Comes Knocking – Beth Crocker 

Also includes ideas and info for breeders moving to the area 
2. Brookdale Visitations – J. Stribling 
3. Reunite Trailer – need to review contract requirements, problems with local facility; what can we do to 

facilitate their better cooperation, publicity 
 
 

Next Board Meeting: Monday, September 10, 2018 at 6:30 pm at Stax Omega, Orchard Park Rd. Greenville, SC. 
Any member is welcome to attend, however if you have business you would like the Board to address, it must be 
submitted in writing at least one week prior to the meeting. Meeting minutes are published on the Club’s website. 
 
Next Membership Meeting: Tuesday, September 18, 2018 
 
 
 

  

 
GKC members, 
 
Our shows were a huge success!  I would like to thank each one of you who helped out 
at the show.  Its our amazing kennel club members who make our shows run smoothly 
with a positive atmosphere.  Pat yourselves on the back for a job well done.  For those, 
who couldn’t step in this year, we know you were there in spirit, giving back to our club 
in other ways.  All of the work our club members give to this club, is what makes 
Greenville Kennel Club shine. 
 
Congratulations Greenville Kennel Club 
Kris Harner, Show Chair 

Show Chair Report - Kris Harner 

 

A Note from Scott & Dawn DeMauex 

 To Our Friends at the Greenville Kennel Club: 
 
Thank you for extending so much love and support to us these past few months. The calls, 
cards, texts, emails and wonderful meals during Scott’s extended illness were all so 
wonderful.  The flowers sent to my Moms service were absolutely stunning. How truly 
grateful we are to have wonderful friends in each and every one of you.  There comes a 
time in life that your friends support is extremely necessary.  These, for us, have been 
such times and you all have been there for us every step of the way.  Your presence in our 
lives has helped to lighten our burden and we are eternally grateful. 
 
With so much love – Scott and Dawn 
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Members’ Brags  

 
Roger Brown 
 
Roger Brown's Afghan Hound, Poet, won Winners Dog from the 6-9 puppy class 
Thursday at the Piedmont Kennel Club show, and Saturday at the Piedmont Kennel 
Club show. Poet is co-owned with Corinne Joyce and Linda Shipley. 
 
Beverly Childs 
Stone House Hounds 
 
Crepu Visage Aged To Perfection At StoneHouse CGC CGCA CGCU TKN – 
WILLETT Won her 6-8 month puppy class every day at the Greenville Shows. She 
went Reserve on Thurs and Friday. Saturday was her big day winning Winners, Best 
of Winners, Opposite Sex and BOBOH. This was a four-point major in PBGVs under 
Judge Mr. Elliott B. Weiss. Willett also made the cut in the Owner Handler Hound 
Group ring under Judge Mr.  Peter C. J. Martin - she then had a melt-down in the ring 
because it was her dinner time. We are super excited about the future of this young 
PBGV. Owners Beverly and Tony Childs and Sandy Bustin. 
 
Beth Crocker 
 
In the past month, my 17-month-old Boykin Spaniel, Gin, has earned her first Major 
towards her Championship, as well as her CGC, TKN and Rally Novice (RN) titles!!!!  
Super proud of this little girl and excited about her future!!!    She is now:  Cane Cade 
Lady In High Cotton RN DM DJ CGC TKN 
 
Heather Moran 
 
Away to Me Hot Shot Ruger--- has received his championship status. Owned by 
Heather Moran. He is a Miniature American Shepherd. 
 
O’ Malley McGee Won her 7th best junior in Canfield Ohio at the Hall of Fame Pointer 
Club specialty to qualify for Westminster. 
 
Debbie Miller 
Demi's Shih Tzu 
 
Flirt made her puppy debut at the Greenville shows, entered 2 days, Thursday and 
Friday and was Winners Bitch both days for a single point each day! 
Docura's Forbidden Fruit at Demi's.....  "loved, groomed and shown by me". 

Thurs.WB from 6-9 puppy class Fri. WB from 6-9 puppy class 
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Members’ Brags -Continued 

 
 
Kathryn Baughman 
 
Major, Big Oaks Broxden Major Victory finished his championship on Friday at our 
shows by going Best of Breed from the classes for a 4 point major! 
 
Lisa Jumper 
 
Wudnshu You Can Fly (Wendy) had an incredible week at the Foothills Cluster  
Thursday - RWB  
Friday - WB , BOS for a 3 point major  
Saturday RWB she also got her CGC, TKN title also her Achiever Dog.  
Sunday WB, BOW, BOS for a 3-point major! 
I’m so very proud of this girl! Thanks so much for all the wonderful Birthday wishes too! 
 
Bob and Nancy Vandiver 
 
Our 12-month-old Doberman, Mistel’s Cherry On Top, was Best of Breed over a top 
ten special in Salem, VA for a major.  She followed this with another major win the 
same weekend. 
 
We also heard that our puppy’s littermate who lives in Western New York, was also 
Best of Breed over a top ten special at Balston Spa this past weekend.  Interestingly, 
the handler was the same handler that we used to special our GCHS. Mistel’s Can 
Can to the Top Ten in 2015 and is the dam of these two puppies. 
 
Janine Strait Received the following thank-you notes for her trophy contributions: 
 
Our dog "Diego" went BOBOH at the show Sunday and we received the wonderful 
framed art piece you donated. I wanted to let you know that we love the piece and to 
say thank you for your contribution. It was such a nice surprise. Mike & Liz Marlow 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you so very much for offering the lovely Frenchie artwork for BOB OH at the 
Greenville Kennel Club show last Friday. My sweet girl Nina won it, and it is one of the 
nicest head studies of a French Bulldog that I have seen. I also appreciate your 
offering these trophies for Owner Handled as special recognition for this category is 
rare. Fran Nemet, Myshadow Frenchies 



 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Phoenix Center, 130 Industrial Drive. (Off Laurens road near 
Haywood Road)  
 
Meetings start at 7:00PM  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Bev Crosby, 
poshpoos@gmail.com 
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and 
its Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 

Established in 1939    Greenville Kennel Club   An AKC Member Club 

The next meeting of the GKC is on August 21, 2018 

Jeanette Stribling - President  

jcstribling@bellsouth.net 
 

Blake Roulette – Vice President  

dorwynd@yahoo.com 

 

Paula Ford – Corresponding 

Secretary 

paulatwin@aol.com 

 
Bev Crosby – Recording 

Secretary  

poshpoos@gmail.com 
 

Ken Spiegel –Treasurer, 

Newsletter Editor 

kspiegel@greenvillekc.org  

 

Gloria Askins - AKC Delegate  

askgja@gmail.com 
 

Kris Harner - Show Chair  

kharner@carolina-networks.com 

 

Ruth Turner - Obedience Chair  

ruthieturner@gmail.com 

Sunshine Committee Becky Ward 
  

 

 

Happy August members!!! I hope that everyone is enjoying the warm and rainy days as the 
Summer is nearing to an end. 

Our Foothills of the Carolinas Dog Show was an outstanding success this past July so  

I hope all of our exhibitors of the club will have many brags and winnings to share!!!! 

We missed seeing and sharing the weekend with our dear members Ann Deaton  

Maltby and David Maltby so please keep them in your thoughts and prayers. We hope to see 
them soon at a meeting. 

Here's wishing a very Happy Birthday to all of the August members. I hope to see  

Everyone at our August meeting!!  Sincerely, Becky Ward   Sunshine Committee 

If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, please contact Becky at 
(864) 905-1230 (Cell), (864) 288-6206 (Home) and leave a message if no answer or email at 
wardbk50@yahoo.com.  

Remember, a simple word spoken in kindness can make a world of difference for a friend in need. 
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